
SUBMIT COMMENTS TO: 
Online Comment Form: www.ALDOTinvolved.com 

Email: US280-Access@dot.state.al.us 

Phone: (256) 215‐5183    (Limit 3 minutes) 

 Mail Comments to:  

ALDOT, East Central Region—Alexander City Area 
ATTN: Steven Corley  

Preliminary Engineering  Department 
PO Box 1179 

Alexander City , AL 35011‐1179  

Comment Forms available in ALDOT 

office. 

Due to COVID‐19 precauƟons paper 

comment forms are available by 

appointment only. Please call Steven Corley 

at (256) 234‐8420 to schedule. 

The Alabama Department of Transportation (ALDOT), in cooperation with the Federal Highway 
Administration (FHWA), are proposing a project along AL–38 (US-280) from the Coosa County Line 
northwest of Alexander City to AL-49 in Dadeville. The proposed project is approximately 17 miles 
long and will provide access improvements along the length of the project. Your comments may be 
provided by mail, email, or voicemail as described below.  The deadline to provide comments on the 
proposed project is September 24, 2021. 

Project Limit Begin 

Project Limit End  

In-Person Meeting  

Tuesday, August 24, 2021 
 

ALDOT-East Central Region 
Alexander City Area Office Auditorium  

240 Highway 280  
Alexander City, Alabama 35011 

4:00 PM to 7:00 PM  
 

This will be an Open-House meeting without a formal 
presentation.  Project information, including maps and 
comment forms, will be available for review.  
Representatives from the Alabama Department of 
Transportation and the Design Consultant will be 
available to answer questions. 

  
REQUEST FOR SPECIAL ASSISTANCE SHOULD BE RECEIVED AT 

LEAST FIVE (5) BUSINESS DAYS PRIOR TO THE MEETING 

 
Note: Covid-19 Guidelines, as recommended by 

Governor Ivey and the State Health Officer, will be 
followed. 

In order to be included in the administrative record, comments must be received by September 24, 2021. 


